
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 04.04.25 

PARENTPAY 

Please remember to settle any outstanding        
balances before the end of term.  

PTA Easter Egg Event 

The PTA are getting prepared for the Easter event 
on the 8th April.  

They would really appreciate cake donations to sell 
during the Easter egg hunt from 3:15pm. Please can 
these be sent in with your child, to their classroom, 
on the morning of the 8th.  

Easter Raffle 

Raffle tickets are currently 
on sale to win one of our    
incredible Easter prizes; 
there are 4 up for grabs! 
Tickets are £1 a strip. If you 
would like to purchase a strip, 
please feel free to send  
money in a named envelop 
with your child and we will 
send the raffle tickets home 
with them.  

 

Happening in school after Easter 

You will receive a full list of dates for the 
Summer term on our first Friday after the 
Easter holiday, but here are the first few 
for your information:  

23rd April - School reopens after Easter. 

24th April - No music tuition lesson.  

30th April - Academy Photography - Class 
Groups & Leavers photographs 

6th May  - Scholastic Book Fair 

Easter Bonnets 

Don’t forget to get creative this weekend 
and create your very own Easter bonnets!  

There are prizes 
available for the top 
3 Easter bonnets in 
each year group. 


